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Dear Parents and Carers,

As the local and national coronavirus situation continues to improve, we will be making
some changes for pupils in Years 7 to 11.

As from Monday, the 26™ of April, the following changes will be made;

e During the winter months, pupils were permitted to wear coats in class, as windows
are left open for ventilation. However, with the onset of the warmer weather, pupils
will no longer be permitted to wear coats or any non-uniform items in class.

e Whilst reviewing PE arrangements over the coming week, PE kit must no longer be
worn to school. PE will take place and further details will follow regarding PE kit,
pending review of the risk assessment.

e Only BTEC pupils in Years 9, 10 and 11, should bring their PE kit in to school with
them to change into for lessons this coming week.

e Please be aware that should any pupil attend school in the incorrect uniform, that
they may be required to return home and change, before they are admitted to
school.

e No piercings of any kind are allowed to be worn in PE lessons. Should any pupil arrive
to PE with a piercing, they will not be allowed to participate in the lesson until the
piercing is removed.

Your assistance in adhering to the above changes and your support of the school is greatly
appreciated, as always.

Yours sincerely,

Yvonne Jones
Headteacher
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